 
February 2021 Newsletter
Make this the first item please and remove all other conference items.
1. From VEGAS to VIRTUAL:  VIVA Student Success!  
· The NOSS Executive Board asked for your input and you responded.  Thank you!  Based on the results of the survey sent in January, the 2021 Conference is moving to a virtual format.
i. The virtual conference, along with the Mathematics Summit, will be held in June.
ii. Those who submitted proposals for concurrent sessions will be receiving information this week.
iii. The specific details of the conference (registration fee, program, etc.) will be shared as soon as possible.
iv. We plan to have our 2024 in Vegas at the Westgate Resort and Casino.
2. Congratulations to Mary Monroe-Ellis who was elected Vice President of NOSS.  Congratulations to Dr. John Craig (I’ve attached photos to the email) who has been appointed NOSS Treasurer.  Both new Executive Board members will be inducted in June.
3. Keep Programs of Promise info.
4. Delete Awards info as the deadline has passed.
5. Free Webinars – All can be deleted except the February 11th info.  I’m trying to get a registration link to include from AMATYC.   Please add the info below as the March webinar.
Webinar coming in March with Dr. Paul Nolting:   “Improving Student Collaboration, Engagement, Motivation, and Learning”  
6. It’s up to you as to whether or not you leave the information about the publications (JDE, P2P, JARIHE)


